From:
To: Aquind Interconnector
Cc:

Date:

05 December 2020 13:10:17

To Aquind
T & C Collingwood Unique No: AQUI-AFP956

I am writing to lodge my objection to the proposed interconnection between France and the
UK.

I am directly affected by the suggested plans and I strongly object to this proceeding. I
have been bombarded with paperwork that has been hard to follow and caused me a
significant amount of stress.

You said that you have the right to compulsory purchase properties along the proposed
route, this is appalling and most certainly NOT acceptable.

You are threatening parks commons and other green spaces valuable for wildlife habitats
and spaces used for recreation and sport and again this is NOT acceptable.

If this was to proceed we would be subjected to years of disruption together with an
increase in noise pollution, traffic congestion and air pollution.

AQUIND is therefore threatening our homes business, health and quality of life and I want
it on my record that I DO NOT support this.

Yours faithfully

Mr.& Mrs Trevor Collingwood

Sent from my iPad





